Minutes of Mobile Home Commission meeting held June 1, 2020

Mobile Home Commission meeting with the following present: Elisa Grothues, Donna Hendrick,
Jesse Camarrillo, Lynn Anderson.

Visitors: Josie Campa, Marisa Carrillo, Raul Carrillo, Barrett Horak.

Mobile Home Chairman Donna Hendrick opened the meeting at 6:31 p.m. and announced the
purpose of the meeting was to hear the request from Marisa & Raul Carrillo to place a 2017
14' X 64' mobile home on the property located at 18020 Wisdom Rd.

The Chairman asked the City Secretary if she had received any calls or comments concerning this
request.

The City Secretary told the Commission she had not received any comments, pro or con on this
request. She also told the Commission members that at the present time there is a structure on
the property that Ms. Carrillo is living in and that Council has given her permission to keep this
living unit on the property until the mobile home is in place and ready for occupancy. Raul
Carrillo said the present dwelling would be demolished after Ms. Carrillo moves into the mobile
home.

After discussion, Elisa Grothues made the motion that the Commission recommend to the
Council that placement of this mobile home be approved. Motion seconded by Lynn Anderson.

Motion was passed unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.




